## CITY OF TORRINGTON INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES

## Thursday, April 19, 2018, 7:00 p.m. Sullivan Senior Center – 88 East Albert Street, Torrington, CT

A Special Joint Meeting of the Planning and Zoning Commission, Inland Wetlands Commission and Zoning Board of Appeals was held. The Inland Wetlands Commission did not have a quorum.

Torrington Public Works Director Jerry Rollett opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m. Mr. Rollett and Ms. Kristin Brown, from Waste Zero, Inc. (the City's consultant) gave a presentation regarding the DEEP SMART (Save Money and Reduce Trash) program.

Also present representing the City of Torrington were:

Richard Calkins, Planning and Zoning Commission Chairman Paul Summers, Planning and Zoning Commission Member

Jay Bate, Jr., Inland Wetlands Commission Chairman

Marc Trivella, Zoning Board of Appeals Member James Steck, Zoning Board of Appeals Member Carrie Vibert, Zoning Board of Appeals Alternate Christopher Smyth, Zoning Board of Appeals Alternate

James Fedorich, Conservation Commission Member Kevin Finn, Conservation Commission Member Robert DeMallie, Conservation Commission Member

Martin J. Connor, Torrington City Planner

Mr. Rollett and Ms. Brown responded to questions from members of the public audience. There was no action taken by any Commission/Board.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m.

Martin J. Connor, AICP City Planner